
 

 

 Happy New Year! We are praying that 2018 will be a year of great spiritual 

harvest as we continue to sow God’s Word. We rejoice in God’s 

faithfulness as we enter the 75th year of Corning Area Bible Club’s 

existence and ministry.    

 

 Thank you to those that shopped at Five Below for our December 

fundraiser. We are still waiting to hear from the company with the results. 

 

 December was a wonderful month of teaching the Christmas Story and 

celebrating with friends and family. Mogrens also had the joy of celebrating 

Dave’s Mom’s 95th Birthday on December 16th! 

 

 January 15 – Dave and Sandy celebrate their 41st Wedding Anniversary! 

 

 January 22 – Monthly Committee Meeting 

 

 January 27 - Hosting Day of Prayer for Central NY BCMI missionaries.  

 

 Please pray for David Stalbird, he is our local CEF missionary and he also 

teaches a weekly club for Corning Area Bible Club. He is recovering from a 

serious vehicle/pedestrian accident that took place on December 15, we are 

grateful his life was spared and he is recovering.  

 

 We are praying and seeking the Lord to add additional monthly supporters. 

A $15 monthly gift times 125 new monthly supporters would be an answer 

to our financial needs in the General Fund. We are trusting the Lord to meet 

this need however and through whomever He wills. We are also praying for 

God to raise up new full-time missionaries to join our local team here in the 

Corning, NY area. 

 

 Save the date – May 12, 2018 – Our 75th Year Celebration to be 

held at Watson Homestead, details will be published early in 

2018. 

 

 Gifts can be mailed to BCM International, Inc. 201 Granite Run Drive, Suite 260 Lancaster, PA, 17601 
(Please include a note that designates your gift to Corning Area Bible Club – General Fund, Camp, or one of the missionaries) 

Online donations can be given via this link: 
https://bcm21697.thankyou4caring.org/corning-area-bible-club 

Thank you and God Bless You! 


